
Warren  Dorr 
Harrington
LD 716
I oppose LD 716. Coyotes are an invasive species and should not be regulated any 
more than they already are. Coyotes are over run everywhere in Maine now as it is. 
Look at the places like Portland and Bangor where coyotes are going right into 
neighborhoods eating pets and threatening humans. That’s what the entire state will 
be like if these laws come into effect. The state makes alot of money off deer turkey 
rabbit and grouse hunting. No one is going to participate in that hunting and spend 
lots of money doing so in the community if there is no game to hunt.  Thank you 


